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5th December 2016

	Diary Dates:
Autumn Term

6th Class 1 to Killerton
9th Class 3 to Killerton
13th Christmas Services 2pm and 6.30pm
14th Christmas lunch.
16th Christmas Jumper Day & Last day

Spring Term
3rd January Start back
10th February Last day
13th -17th February Half Term
20th February Start back 
31st March Last day


	PTFA Christmas Fair
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We would like to say a huge thank you to the PTFA for arranging a fantastic Christmas Fair on Friday evening! The total raised is now over £1300!!!  
In addition to this there is the money from the children’s stalls from class 3; they made the grand total of £114.81. Well done to them.
Also a thank you to all families and friends for coming and helping to raise such a fabulous amount of money.

[image: Image result for danger sign]Children on School property
It has been brought to my attention that there have been children going onto the school site at weekends. They have also been seen in the building site area. We have spoken to all children in school about how they could be putting themselves in a potentially very dangerous situation. Please can you ensure that they receive the same message from home. 
The person reporting this has been asked to inform the police if they see this happening again.  

Tiverton High School Production
On Friday, class 2 and class 3 enjoyed a visit to Tiverton high School in order to watch the performance of School will Rock You. All of the children were fantastically behaved. It was also great to see some past faces from Rackenford on stage including Stanley Halsey from last year’s Year 6. I hope that this time next year, we will see some of our current Year 6s on stage at the High School. 
	Christmas Carol Service
If you have not already done so, please could you return the slip as soon as possible indicating whether or not your child will be attending the evening Nativity and Carol Service. 
[image: Image result for nativity a miracle in town]Following the afternoon Service, there will be tea, coffee and mince pies in the school hall.  
All of our children are thoroughly looking forward to sharing A Miracle in Town with you. 

School Nurse 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s health and how they can be supported in school, please contact the School Nurse, Cherry Traynor-Cox, on 01392 381460. A School Nurse Community 
Clinic is run every Wednesday afternoon 
at Oaklands Court in Tiverton. If you 
would like to book an appointment at 
the clinic to meet with the School Nurse 
please ring 01392 384119.

Absence
Please could we remind parents to phone the school in the morning when their children are not in, so that we can enter the correct code in the register. If the school is not informed we will send out letters asking for the reason and if we still don’t get a response, then we have to record the absence as unauthorised. This can ultimately lead to other agencies 
becoming involved and/or a fine.



	
	SATs Questions 
Can you answer the question? How did you work it out? If your child is in Year 2 or 6 can they answer the question? Remember there is a time limit on the KS2 papers!

KS1 Grammar test 2016
Joe and Sam are finding out about lions. Write a question that that they could ask their teacher. Remember to use the correct punctuation. 
Last week’s answer 
8 x 5 = 40

KS2 Grammar Test 2016
Match each sentence to the correct determiner:
At the zoo we saw ______ owl.
There was also ______ cute baby penguin.
I thought it was ______ best day ever. 

Determiners: a     the      an 
Last week’s answer             
879 x 3 = 2637
	Bushcraft
For those children who attend Bushcraft on a Tuesday, it will take place on Wednesday this week instead. Please make sure that you have your wet weather clothes as it is forecast to rain on Wednesday. 
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Little Angels would like to remind all parents to ensure that they check their child’s bag every day and take out anything that is needed for the next day. Please could parents also let Little Angels know if their child will be attending the Christmas Party at 2pm on Friday 16th December. 

Mrs Kate Dunning
Head of Teaching and Learning

	
	Learners of the Week
Mrs Hagley’s Class: Benjamin Nicholson for lovely manners and always being kind to others.
Mr Ferdinando’s Class: Myrtle Scudamore for her consistent hard work across all subjects.
Mrs Dunning’s Class: William Tucker for fantastic effort with his written work.
Miss Wotton’s Class: Mya Partridge for the effort she has put in to singing for the school production.

	
	Wow Slips!
This is our opportunity to celebrate our School Core Values shown by the pupils & staff!!!!

Dylan Coombes showed respect because he always uses good manners, speaks politely to others and thinks about things that benefit others too.
Daisy Webber showed perseverance because she has spent hours improving her quad bike riding and ability.
Theo Hagley showed compassion because he helped Miss Wotton tidy Class 3 after the Christmas Fair.
Freddie Webber showed perseverance because he spent hours building his robot out of metal.
Dylan Coombes showed perseverance because he has continued in his reading and made excellent progress with the reading levels.
Daisy Webber showed friendship because she shared her quad bike with her sister Rosie.
Maggie Balsdon showed perseverance because she can now ride her bike without stabilisers, well done Maggie.
Mrs Lewry showed compassion because when our car would not start she got it going for us. Joe & Ruby Payne.
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